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PUBLIC MEETING ON THE PROPOSED CHANGE 
IN CONTROL AND GOVERNANCE OF MERCY 
MEDICAL CENTER MT. SHASTA
The California Attorney General is reviewing the proposed change in 
control and governance of Dignity Health, a California nonprofit public 
benefit corporation.  Dignity Health operates and controls 31 hospitals 
in California, including Mercy Medical Center Mt. Shasta in Siskiyou 
County.  The “Ministry Alignment Agreement” is between Dignity 
Health and Catholic Health Initiatives, a Colorado nonprofit corporation.  
The transaction is being reviewed as required by Corporations Code 
sections 5920 et seq.  The terms of the proposed transaction are 
set forth in the written notice submitted to the California Attorney 
General.  The written notice is available on Dignity Health’s website 
at www.dignityhealth.org.

The California Attorney General will conduct a public meeting on 
September 24, 2018, beginning at 10:00 a.m., at the Mt. Shasta 
Community Building, 629 Alder Street, Mt. Shasta, CA 96067.  The 
purpose of the public meeting is to receive comments on the proposed 
change in control and governance of Mercy Medical Center Mt. Shasta 
and to consider the Health Care Impact Statement for Mercy Medical 
Center Mt. Shasta prepared by consultants engaged by the California 
Attorney General.  Prior to the public meeting, the Health Care Impact 
Statement will be available on the California Attorney General’s website 
at http://www.oag.ca.gov/charities/nonprofithosp.

Persons may and are encouraged to present their views on the proposed 
transaction at the public meeting or by contacting Wendi A. Horwitz, 
Deputy Attorney General, by telephone at 213-269-6552, by email 
at wendi.horwitz@doj.ca.gov, by facsimile at (213) 897-7605, or by 
mail at 300 South Spring Street, Suite 1702, Los Angeles, CA 90013.  
The deadline for receipt of written comments is September 27, 2018.  


